
After reading the consultation, I favour option 2. Audio description to 20% for all channels required 
to provide access services. 
 
In the future it would be very useful for teletext to be turned into speech. It would help the visually 
impaired a great deal with information and news and events. It would be a great boost for them.    
 
In the past a machine has been able to convert teletext to speech but it only works on an analogue 
system.  Visually impaired people will lose a great deal of information when we go to digital. 
 


